DLC Nurse & Learn

4101-1 College Street Jacksonville, FL 32205 Tel: (904) 387-0370

Fax: (904) 387-0156 Web: www.dlcnl.org E-mail: info@dlcnl.org

NON-PROFIT ORG US POSTAGE PAID JACKSONVILLE, FL PERMIT NO

Address Services Requested



"Where Anything Is Possible"

LIKE US on Facebook and STAY TUNED for more Volunteer Opportunities!

Take a Tour, Donate, Learn More, Volunteer and Make a Difference!



You're Invited! DLC Graduation 2016



Where: DLC Nurse & Learn,

4101-1 College Street, Jacksonville FL

<u>Time</u>: 6:30 pm in the Church Sanctuary with

reception to follow in the Fellowship Hall.



Come help us cheer on our 2016 Graduates!



DLC NURSE & LEARN

APRIL, MAY & JUNE NEWSLETTER

We are Wrapping up the 2015—2016 School Year:

As April arrives and May approaches, I that signals the end of another amazing school year at DLC Nurse & Learn. There have been so many wonderful success stories and fun days of learning during the 15-16 school year. This receiving diplomas and moving to the next level. Four preschoolers will be moving up to VPK and 12 VPK stu-I dents will be advancing to kindergarten. We hope several of them will come back for our afterschool program and summer camp.

We had a great Fall Carnival with volunteers from JEA and TD Bank. Our Thanksgiving feast with the children and teachers was fun and delicious. The Christmas party with donated

tovs from Blue Cross and BIs Wholesale is *always* incredible with the generosity of our community and the help of the Ferrigno's who bring Santa and Mrs. Claus from the North Pole. Our Valentine's Dance was a success with JEA volunteers returning to partner with our dancers. Finally the Easter Egg Hunt that was so special with year we have 16 graduates who will be Easter baskets for each child filled by employees of GE. A special thanks to Melissa Workman for bringing the Easter Bunny by for pictures.

> Many people give so much to make DLC a blessing to our children and families and we thank everyone that has helped to make our 27th year one of the best. Please join us for another touching graduation ceremony on the 26th of May, and don't forget your

Kleenex!! God Bless, Amy

17th Annual DLC Golf Tournament raised \$21,000!



CHARITIES

We are excited to announce that this years tournament was HUGE success for DLC! Thank you to the City & Police Federal Credit Union for partnering with DLC for the second year in a row. The CEO, Aaron Logue is a DLC Board Member and has been a huge help during this years tournament, as well as our Board President, Jill Strickland's Husband, Greg Strickland. We brought in nearly \$21,000 dollars for our

> school, and the rain held off long enough for everyone to play. God heard our prayers!

Thank you to our Sponsors: Publix Charities,



Enterprise Leasing, Auditmacs, Mental Health America, Fraternal Order of Police, The Riechmann Family, Wesley Fellowship United Methodist Women, Cody Cady, Henry and Eileen Phelps, The Chamberlain College of Nursing, The Fraternal Order of Police

Foundation and Carlson Enterprises LLC

Going to THE PLAYERS

Tournament?

The TPC "Chip in for Youth" Fundraiser gives \$25 back to DLC for every ticket purchased!

Purchase your single day ticket(s) to THE PLAYERS through the link below for **ONLY \$45!** (Reg. \$58)

Purchase your ticket(s) at:

www.chipinforyouth.com

ACCESS CODE: TEETIME

Tickets are good for ANY DAY of THE PLAYERS Tournament OR the TOBY KEITH CONCERT at the

~ Holidays ~

17th Hole on 5/10!

OPEN * 4/8 - 4/29 Planning Days

Closed * 5/30 MEMORIAL DAY

LAST DAY VPK * 6/2

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL **DUVAL COUNTY * 6/10**

Closed *6/13 & 6/14 SUMMER PLANNING

SUMMER CAMP STARTS *

~ Special Events ~ **GRADUATION** * 5/26

~ Birthdays ~

April -4/3 Lisa —4/19 Debbie-4/26 **Erley-5/3** Alysia-5/23 Caleigh-5/25 Mina-5/27 Breanna— 5/30 Amanda 6/4 Amy & Tamesha 6/22

~ Anniversaries ~

Caleigh 4/4, 2 Years Debbie 4/10, 9 Years Elizabeth 4/13, 1 Year Susan 4/28. 9 Years Carol 5/3, 16 Years Lisa 5/7, 4 Years Ashlev A. 5/29, 3 Years April 6/4, 13 Years Tamesha 6/11, 3 Years

A Special Thanks to Crossroad UMC



for their Lentin Offering

We have dedicated this area of our Newsletter to express our deepest and most sincere thanks to our long time donor, Crossroad UMC. Not only does Crossroad donate nearly \$5,000 to DLC every year, they also created a Lentin offering at their church this past Easter, which lasted the entirety of

the forty days. Pastor Gee Sprague asked his congregation to give a dollar a day for the full forty days, which would be split between Stop Hunger Now and DLC Nurse & Learn. Nearly \$7,000 was raised for DLC during this time, thanks to the help of Ansley Ward and Pastor Gee Sprague who helped spread the word about the importance of their donation to our school, and our impact in the community. If you haven't seen the incredible video Ansley created, please visit our DLC Nurse & Learn Facebook page and share this message or type this into your web browser: https://vimeo.com/153703085

We also wanted to ask our area churches to please consider taking part in this type of offering during Easter, or any time of year for our children at DLC. As many of you know, DLC operates on an extremely limited budget every year, with our summer months being the hardest financially. We want to give our children with special needs the love, therapy, and education they need to become independent adults. This is only possible through donations, awareness and community support. Please contact us if your church, group or organization is interested joining our mission. 904-387-0370



Current Needs:

- Large Table for Crafts (6*x*2)
- Large Changing Table (6*x*2)
- Puzzles for 3+
- Dress up Clothes
- Construction Paper
- Small Bubble Machine
- Magnetic Alphabet letters
- Small Desk & Chair
- Stackable Plastic Drawers
- Bissell Carpet Cleaner
- Angeles Toddler Chairs
- Sleeping Mats
- Outdoor Water Play Items
- "Soft" Balls
- Pop-up Outdoor Canopy *6x12*
- Touchpad Security System

Year-Round Needs:

- Educational toys for classrooms (infants to teens)
- Bibs (Birth 22yrs)
- Crib Sheets and Small Blankets
- Art Supplies
- Healthy Snack Items (Food & Juice)
- Cleaning Supplies
- Paper Towels and Kleenex
- Children's Clothing & Shoes (all sizes)
- Diaper/Baby Wipes
- Hand Soap & Hand Sanitizer
- Batteries (AA, AAA, C & D)
- Plastic Cups, Bowls & Spoons
- Children's Books
- Children's Music CD's

DLC Now Accepting VPK Students for Fall

VPK is a free prekindergarten program for 4-year-olds who reside in Florida and turn 4 on or before Sept. 1, 2016. To register go to www.elcduval.org, click the "enroll my child in VPK" button, and follow the instructions.

The ELC office is open from Mon.—Thurs. 7am—5:30pm.

Westside Office:

Kingdom Plaza 5310 Lenox Ave; Suite 5 Jacksonville, FL 32205 Phone: 904-208-2044 x. 1

Join DLC at the Mustang Club Car Show on 4/16!

The Ancient City National Ford Mustang Show will be taking place on April 15th, 16th, 17th. Proceeds benefit DLC!

Located at the Florida School for the Deaf and Blind, in St. Augustine FL! Come out and support a donor that has given to DLC for over 25 years.

Summer **Volunteers!**

Looking for something to do during your summer off from school?

We need volunteers!

This is the perfect way to collect your hours for scholarships, school or just because! Our teachers will guide you on what to do, so you don't need much experience, just be willing to help. You can work with ages birth-22! Interested? Give us a call: 904-387-0370 or check out our Facebook for upcoming events, which we ALWAYS need extra hands!

DLC Miracle Corner: Meet Syrr!



hen Syrr first started at DLC in the Success by 6 program his mother was very passionate about getting him into a childcare center that would give him the one-on-one attention he needed to do well in school.

At first, he wasn't used to sharing toys because he is an only child. When

he started in Ms. Aixa's classroom, it took him some time to adjust to his new surroundings and daily schedule due to the severity of his ADHD. It took patience, dedication and collaboration from his Mother, Teachers and Therapists, and now Syrr has shown an incredible amount of progress in his behavior at home and in school. We are so proud of his accomplishments! Syrr attends Biltmore and comes to DLC everyday in the afternoon for our afterschool program. He just celebrated his 5th Birthday with a surprise party at DLC. Of course, it was decorated with many

DLC is looking for A Volunteer to PLAY MUSIC FOR OUR KIDS from 9:30—10:30am once a week! Interested? Please give us a call! 904-387-0370



Notes from the DLC Director: Why

Reading is more important than you think!

Reading to your child is one of the most important and naming objects they see. Finally, asking your things you can do, especially if your child has spe- child questions about the book and what they recial needs. So many times our children are looking at TV, video games, computers or other technology and not engaging with others. That makes reading with a parent or other adult more valuable than ever before. This is a great way to bond, help your child focus and teach your child new words and ideas. How better can you spend a half hour of your day.

Studies have shown that the more verbal interactions parents have with their children, the better off they will be in the long run. You can't talk to your children too much. And reading is a fun way to do it with pictures. No matter what level your child is at developmentally, reading is the best way to stimulate and build those healthy connections in the brain.

The first step is to orient your child with books. Teach them how to hold them, open them, turn pages and look at pictures and words. Teaching your child how to point to pictures, make the sounds in the book and actually saying the words member as well as repeating actions and activities from the story are fun ways to really build your child's vocabulary and understanding.

There is nothing more rewarding for a child than a parent focusing just on them, sitting in their lap or beside them and reading to them. As a special education teacher and director of DLC, I encour-

age you to read to your child as often as you can. Our reading contest in May is a great way to make it a daily habit.



DLC Nurse & Learn

4101-1 College Street Jacksonville, FL 32205 Tel: (904) 387-0370

Fax: (904) 387-0156 Web: www.dlcnl.org E-mail: info@dlcnl.org

NON-PROFIT ORG US POSTAGE PAID JACKSONVILLE, FL PERMIT NO

Address Services Requested



"Where Anything Is Possible"

LIKE US on Facebook and STAY TUNED for more Volunteer Opportunities!

Take a Tour, Donate, Learn More, Volunteer and Make a Difference!



You're Invited! DLC Graduation 2016



Where: DLC Nurse & Learn,

4101-1 College Street, Jacksonville FL

<u>Time</u>: 6:30 pm in the Church Sanctuary with

reception to follow in the Fellowship Hall.



Come help us cheer on our 2016 Graduates!



DLC NURSE & LEARN

APRIL, MAY & JUNE NEWSLETTER

We are Wrapping up the 2015—2016 School Year:

As April arrives and May approaches, I that signals the end of another amazing school year at DLC Nurse & Learn. There have been so many wonderful success stories and fun days of learning during the 15-16 school year. This receiving diplomas and moving to the next level. Four preschoolers will be moving up to VPK and 12 VPK stu-I dents will be advancing to kindergarten. We hope several of them will come back for our afterschool program and summer camp.

We had a great Fall Carnival with volunteers from JEA and TD Bank. Our Thanksgiving feast with the children and teachers was fun and delicious. The Christmas party with donated

tovs from Blue Cross and BIs Wholesale is *always* incredible with the generosity of our community and the help of the Ferrigno's who bring Santa and Mrs. Claus from the North Pole. Our Valentine's Dance was a success with JEA volunteers returning to partner with our dancers. Finally the Easter Egg Hunt that was so special with year we have 16 graduates who will be Easter baskets for each child filled by employees of GE. A special thanks to Melissa Workman for bringing the Easter Bunny by for pictures.

> Many people give so much to make DLC a blessing to our children and families and we thank everyone that has helped to make our 27th year one of the best. Please join us for another touching graduation ceremony on the 26th of May, and don't forget your

Kleenex!! God Bless, Amy

17th Annual DLC Golf Tournament raised \$21,000!



We are excited to announce that this years tournament was HUGE success for DLC! Thank you to the City & Police Federal Credit Union for partnering with DLC for the second year in a row. The CEO, Aaron Logue is a DLC Board Member and has been a huge help during this years tournament, as well as our Board President, Jill Strickland's Husband, Greg Strickland. We brought in nearly \$21,000 dollars for our

> school, and the rain held off long enough for everyone to play. God heard our prayers!

Thank you to our Sponsors: Publix Charities,



CHARITIES







Enterprise Leasing, Auditmacs, Mental Health America, Fraternal Order of Police, The Riechmann Family, Wesley Fellowship United Methodist Women, Cody Cady, Henry and Eileen Phelps, The Chamberlain College of Nursing, The Fraternal Order of Police Foundation and Carlson Enterprises LLC

Going to THE PLAYERS

Tournament?

The TPC "Chip in for Youth" Fundraiser gives \$25 back to DLC for every ticket purchased!

Purchase your single day ticket(s) to THE PLAYERS through the link below for **ONLY \$45!** (Reg. \$58)

Purchase your ticket(s) at:

www.chipinforyouth.com ACCESS CODE: TEETIME

Tickets are good for ANY DAY of THE PLAYERS Tournament OR the TOBY KEITH CONCERT at the

~ Holidays ~

17th Hole on 5/10!

OPEN * 4/8 - 4/29 Planning Days

Closed * 5/30 MEMORIAL DAY

LAST DAY VPK * 6/2

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL **DUVAL COUNTY * 6/10**

Closed *6/13 & 6/14 SUMMER PLANNING

SUMMER CAMP STARTS *

~ Special Events ~ **GRADUATION** * 5/26

~ Birthdays ~

April -4/3 Lisa —4/19 Debbie-4/26 **Erley-5/3** Alysia-5/23 Caleigh-5/25 Mina-5/27 Breanna— 5/30 Amanda 6/4 Amy & Tamesha 6/22

~ Anniversaries ~

Caleigh 4/4, 2 Years Debbie 4/10, 9 Years Elizabeth 4/13, 1 Year Susan 4/28. 9 Years Carol 5/3, 16 Years Lisa 5/7, 4 Years Ashlev A. 5/29, 3 Years April 6/4, 13 Years Tamesha 6/11, 3 Years

A Special Thanks to Crossroad UMC



for their Lentin Offering

We have dedicated this area of our Newsletter to express our deepest and most sincere thanks to our long time donor, Crossroad UMC. Not only does Crossroad donate nearly \$5,000 to DLC every year, they also created a Lentin offering at their church this past Easter, which lasted the entirety of

the forty days. Pastor Gee Sprague asked his congregation to give a dollar a day for the full forty days, which would be split between Stop Hunger Now and DLC Nurse & Learn. Nearly \$7,000 was raised for DLC during this time, thanks to the help of Ansley Ward and Pastor Gee Sprague who helped spread the word about the importance of their donation to our school, and our impact in the community. If you haven't seen the incredible video Ansley created, please visit our DLC Nurse & Learn Facebook page and share this message or type this into your web browser: https://vimeo.com/153703085

We also wanted to ask our area churches to please consider taking part in this type of offering during Easter, or any time of year for our children at DLC. As many of you know, DLC operates on an extremely limited budget every year, with our summer months being the hardest financially. We want to give our children with special needs the love, therapy, and education they need to become independent adults. This is only possible through donations, awareness and community support. Please contact us if your church, group or organization is interested joining our mission. 904-387-0370



Current Needs:

- Large Table for Crafts (6*x*2)
- Large Changing Table (6*x*2)
- Puzzles for 3+
- Dress up Clothes
- Construction Paper
- Small Bubble Machine
- Magnetic Alphabet letters
- Small Desk & Chair
- Stackable Plastic Drawers
- Bissell Carpet Cleaner
- Angeles Toddler Chairs
- Sleeping Mats
- Outdoor Water Play Items
- "Soft" Balls
- Pop-up Outdoor Canopy *6x12*
- Touchpad Security System

Year-Round Needs:

- Educational toys for classrooms (infants to teens)
- Bibs (Birth 22yrs)
- Crib Sheets and Small Blankets
- Art Supplies
- Healthy Snack Items (Food & Juice)
- Cleaning Supplies
- Paper Towels and Kleenex
- Children's Clothing & Shoes (all sizes)
- Diaper/Baby Wipes
- Hand Soap & Hand Sanitizer
- Batteries (AA, AAA, C & D)
- Plastic Cups, Bowls & Spoons
- Children's Books
- Children's Music CD's

DLC Now Accepting VPK Students for Fall

VPK is a free prekindergarten program for 4-year-olds who reside in Florida and turn 4 on or before Sept. 1, 2016. To register go to www.elcduval.org, click the "enroll my child in VPK" button, and follow the instructions.

The ELC office is open from Mon.—Thurs. 7am—5:30pm.

Westside Office:

Kingdom Plaza 5310 Lenox Ave; Suite 5 Jacksonville, FL 32205 Phone: 904-208-2044 x. 1

Join DLC at the Mustang Club Car Show on 4/16!

The Ancient City National Ford Mustang Show will be taking place on April 15th, 16th, 17th. Proceeds benefit DLC!

Located at the Florida School for the Deaf and Blind, in St. Augustine FL! Come out and support a donor that has given to DLC for over 25 years.

Summer **Volunteers!**

Looking for something to do during your summer off from school?

We need volunteers!

This is the perfect way to collect your hours for scholarships, school or just because! Our teachers will guide you on what to do, so you don't need much experience, just be willing to help. You can work with ages birth-22! Interested? Give us a call: 904-387-0370 or check out our Facebook for upcoming events, which we ALWAYS need extra hands!

DLC Miracle Corner: Meet Syrr!



hen Syrr first started at DLC in the Success by 6 program his mother was very passionate about getting him into a childcare center that would give him the one-on-one attention he needed to do well in school.

At first, he wasn't used to sharing toys because he is an only child. When

he started in Ms. Aixa's classroom, it took him some time to adjust to his new surroundings and daily schedule due to the severity of his ADHD. It took patience, dedication and collaboration from his Mother, Teachers and Therapists, and now Syrr has shown an incredible amount of progress in his behavior at home and in school. We are so proud of his accomplishments! Syrr attends Biltmore and comes to DLC everyday in the afternoon for our afterschool program. He just celebrated his 5th Birthday with a surprise party at DLC. Of course, it was decorated with many

DLC is looking for A Volunteer to PLAY MUSIC FOR OUR KIDS from 9:30—10:30am once a week! Interested? Please give us a call! 904-387-0370



Notes from the DLC Director: Why

Reading is more important than you think!

Reading to your child is one of the most important and naming objects they see. Finally, asking your things you can do, especially if your child has spe- child questions about the book and what they recial needs. So many times our children are looking at TV, video games, computers or other technology and not engaging with others. That makes reading with a parent or other adult more valuable than ever before. This is a great way to bond, help your child focus and teach your child new words and ideas. How better can you spend a half hour of your day.

Studies have shown that the more verbal interactions parents have with their children, the better off they will be in the long run. You can't talk to your children too much. And reading is a fun way to do it with pictures. No matter what level your child is at developmentally, reading is the best way to stimulate and build those healthy connections in the brain.

The first step is to orient your child with books. Teach them how to hold them, open them, turn pages and look at pictures and words. Teaching your child how to point to pictures, make the sounds in the book and actually saying the words member as well as repeating actions and activities from the story are fun ways to really build your child's vocabulary and understanding.

There is nothing more rewarding for a child than a parent focusing just on them, sitting in their lap or beside them and reading to them. As a special education teacher and director of DLC, I encour-

age you to read to your child as often as you can. Our reading contest in May is a great way to make it a daily habit.

